TOWN OF NORWELL

WATER DEPARTMENT
345 MAIN STREET
NORWELL, MA 02061
781-659-8076

INVITATION TO BID

The Board of Water Commissioners for the Town of Norwell are requesting sealed bids for
drilling services for the replacement of Well #2 at the Grove Street Wellfield Norwell, MA. Sealed
bids will be received at the Town of Norwell, MA Water Department office, 345 Main Street,
Norwell, MA 02061, until 5:00 PM prevailing time, August 17, 2017; at which time and place all
bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. Specifications are available at the Water Department
office Monday through Thursday 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM and Friday 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM.,

Peter Dillon

Chaimman, Board of Water Commissioners




